
May 28, 2020 

Dear…,  
 

The U.S. Energy Information Administration (EIA) is conducting cognitive interviews 
with retailers of on-highway diesel fuel to assess their understanding of terms used in the 
trucking industry and retail marketing activities. The results from the research will be 
used to identify attributes of a truck stop, and understand differences in retail marketing 
practices that may affect the price for on-highway diesel fuel.  

Your participation in this research is voluntary and the interview will take approximately 
30 minutes. We are conducting telephone interviews between the dates of xx/xx – xx/xx. 
If you would like to participate in an interview, please use the following link below to set 
up a date and time that works best with your schedule at calendly.com/xxx.

Your input will help EIA measure weekly retail on-highway diesel prices more accurately
with a greater amount of geographical detail. If you are not the best person to provide this
feedback, please forward this letter/e-mail to the best person in your organization.  This 
information collection is covered by OMB Control Number 1905-0186, which expires in 
April 2022. Your responses will be protected as confidential information. If you have any
questions or need additional information about this research project, contact xxxxxx on 
my staff at (202) 586-xxxx, or by email at xxx. 

Sincerely yours,

Thomas Leckey
Assistant Administrator for Energy Statistics
U.S. Energy Information Administration
1000 Independence Avenue SW
Washington DC 20585


